
Rod & Linda Widicker 
232 40th Ave NE 
Bowdon, ND 58418 
 
January 24, 2021 
 

TO: District 14 Representatives: Robin Weisz and Jon O. Nelson 

 

REGARDING: HOUSE BILL NO. 1377 

 

We are providing written testimony in favor of HOUSE BILL NO. 1377. 

 

We believe that every person should have the God-given right to make their own personal 

health care decisions, including whether to receive or decline vaccines. This right also belongs to 

parents, as they make informed decisions for their dependent children.  

 

HOUSE BILL No. 1377 would help ensure that the safety and benefits, as well as the risks of vaccines are 

clearly defined. It would also help protect the rights of individuals and/or parents who wish to claim 

vaccine exemptions. 

  

We are asking your support of HOUSE BILL NO. 1377. Thank you.  

 

Respectfully, 

Rod & Linda Widicker 

District 14 Constituents 


